
SOUTH AFRICAN BISLEY UNION 
 

Tel:  (+27) 12 361 4966 Fax: (+27)12 348 6315 
  E mail: admin@sabisley.com  
Website: www.sabisley.com  

PO Box 75910, Lynnwood Ridge, 0040 
Suite 422, 4th Floor, 318 The Hillside Building,  
318 The Hillside Street, Lynnwood, Pretoria 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

THE PRESIDENT         4 September 2015 
REDDING RELOADING EQUIPMENT 
USA 
ATT: Mr. Robin Sharpless 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re: REDDING RELOADING EQUIPMENT / SOUTH AFRICAN TARGET RIFLE TEAM 

 
We refer to the above and the World Long Range Championships that was held at Camp Perry 
during August 2015. 
 
For Fullbore shottist around the world, the World Long Range Championships represent the 
highest point of achievement on the international stage. The championship experience change 
shottist lives forever. This experience was nearly ruined and/or taken away from us due to 
unforeseen circumstances that you are well aware of. 
 
Thank you for your significant contribution towards resolving our ammunition problems and 
made this tour a success for our shottist with memories to last them a lifetime. Reloading with 
Redding Reloading Equipment was to reload at home away from home as most of us use your 
reloading equipment.  
 
We value your commitment to target rifle shooting and your readiness to supply us with the 
reloading equipment we needed. 
 
We attach hereto some photos of the process and results. 
 
On behalf of the South African Bisley Union and the South African Target Rifle Team, we say 
“THANK YOU”. We appreciate everything that you have done and look forward to a friendship 
for many years to come. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
_________________ 
Bernand De Beer 
Chairman/ Captain 

 


